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Ladies and gentlemen, we are honored to invite you to the Veterinary Congress: 

,, Columbopathology. The current challenges in the epidemiology and health of racing 

pigeons ”, organized within the Columbofile Olympiad of the F.C.I., which will take place in 

Romania, Oradea City, Bihor County, on August 13, 2022. 

     The event is organized with the physical presence but also with the online participation of 

some renowned specialists in pigeon pathology within the I.V.P.A. (International Veterinary 

Pigeons Association). Headphone translation in English and Romanian is provided. Details on 

how to register, the location of the event, accommodation and transport will be made available 

to participants after confirmation of intention to participate. Lecturers will have 

accommodation and meals provided during the congress. The President of the Congress is Dr. 

Sonia Caragea, a veterinarian at the U.F.C.R. 

     We are waiting for you to send us your intention to participate by May 10, 2022, at the e-

mail address: carageasonia@yahoo.com 

You're welcome ! 
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